Sent: Wednesday, 5 November 2008 1:06 AM

Subject: Review of CityRail fares 2009-2012

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to voice my disgust at the thought of paying any more for public transport in Sydney.
When compared to public transport systems in many Asian countries | struggle to wonder if we really
do live in the lucky country!

The government is jumping on the environmental bandwagon but failing to see the big picture, why
would anyone use an inefficient system and then pay more for the privilege?

Public transport should be cheep, fast and reliable, instead we have CityRail.



